Statement from the College for European students and applicants following the results of
the EU Referendum

If you are a student at St John’s, or are thinking about applying to the College, you may be
worried about what the results of the recent EU Referendum are likely to mean for you.

Even though it is not yet clear what the long-term effects will be, St John’s has always seen
itself as an international and European institution that welcomes people from all
backgrounds —and we will still be committed to those principles in the future.

The College is also determined to do everything possible to help those students who are
most capable of benefiting from an education at St John’s, wherever they are from, and
whatever their circumstances. We will do all we can to continue to fulfil that responsibility
in the years ahead.

The University of Cambridge as a whole has already issued some information for students
and offer-holders following the Referendum. You may find it helpful to read the University’s
recent statement as well as this statement from the Student Loans Company.

Whatever your situation with regard to St John’s, there is someone here who can help and
advise you further. If you are a current student of St John’s and have any concerns about
how you may be affected by the Referendum, we would urge you to contact your tutor.

If you are thinking about applying to the College, and are uncertain about how the
Referendum might impact on your decision, you are always welcome to contact our friendly
admissions team. Contact information for prospective undergraduates can be found here,
while information for prospective graduate students is available here.
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